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Dear Senators, 

 

I am opposed to SB 210. Voting by mail is an Oregon institution that has been in 

place for decades and is highly effective and beloved by Oregonians. 

Our Secretary of state’s website states that “Oregon has a proud tradition of open, 

accessible and fair elections, with a modern vote-by-mail system that is the gold 

standard in U.S. elections administration.” And I agree!  

 

Everyone should have an equal opportunity to cast their ballot, whether they can 

make it to polling place or read their ballot brochure and research their voting 

decisions and complete their ballot in the comfort of their own home and send in their 

vote. 

 

Please oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you, 

Lindsey Wise 

Tigard 


